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Further to my previous submissions I wish to comment on the National Grid.
I have seen the statements from National Grid and I am amazed that they do not 
consider it necessary to attend your Inspectorate hearings.
I think it is inappropriate that the National Grid should be a private company, 
answering only to their shareholders without competition and without seemingly any 
accountability to planning or the local communities which they should serve.
They appear to consider that they can press ahead with multiple connection schemes 
without any supervision or accountability causing major disruption and damage to the
local economy.

M C Jones 




